

Linda Dvorak <ldvorak@iwest.k12.il.us>

_		
D	_	
•	_	٠

1 message

Sergio Baruffi <sergio_baruffi@incobrasa.com> To: Linda Dvorak <ldvorak@iwest.k12.il.us>

Tue, Nov 20, 2018 at 12:04 PM

Dear Mrs. Dvorak,

It is Ok for me.

I will keep private information, and the engineers have authorization, to assess the land any time.

Thanks

Sergio Baruffi

From: Linda Dvorak <ldvorak@iwest.k12.il.us> Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 11:50 AM To: Sergio Baruffi <sergio baruffi@incobrasa.com>

Subject:

Hello,

The BOE is interested in the land we discussed Friday. However, we will not make this public at this time. IWEST will need to consult with the engineer. We will have the engineer come in and assess the land. We will be getting back to you in a couple weeks. Thanks again for your willingness to work with the BOE in this venture.

WHO I AM MAKES A DIFFERENCE!

Linda L. Dvorak, Ed.D.

Twitter: @DrLDvorak

e-mail: ldvorak@iwest.k12.il.us

phone: 815.265.4642

Iroquois West CUSD #10

529 E.Second Street

Gilman, IL 60938

Iroquois West CUSD #10 Disclaimer: This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately, return the original message to the sender, and delete the message.